
 

Circular No 48 /2021-22                                                                                          20th July 2021 

Dear Parent, 

This is to inform you that online classes will not be held tomorrow i.e., Wednesday, 21st July 
2021 on account of Eid-ul-Fitr. 

 

 

AVN Vida International school wishes you 

EID Mubarak 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


